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Sports Day 

I hope you enjoyed seeing your children take part in our Sports Day yesterday. It was great to have a beautiful 

summer’s day for a change! 

My grateful thanks to Miss Samantha White for her brilliant co-ordination of the day. 

 

After School Clubs  

ALL AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS HAVE FINISHED FOR THE TERM. 

 

Class Photographs – a message from Tempest Photography  

Tempest Photography Group photographs – for free delivery to school, please order by 8/07/25 using unique 

link or www.tempest-orders.co.uk; 01736 751555 for assistance. 

 

Measles in school 

With this newsletter, please see a letter to parents and carers from the Director of Public Health, Sefton Council 

regarding the spread of measles and how to protect yourselves and your families from it. 

 

Celebrating Good Attendance  

Today’s winner of the 100% Attendance Prize for the term to date (100% attendance and no late arrivals) is 

Bobbie Scroggie in Class Three and the Class Attendance Award for the week was won by Class Two – Well done 

Bobbie and Class Two. Every child who attends school every day this term without being late once will receive a 

£10 prize on Friday 18th July. 

You can’t teach an empty chair! 

 

What’s going on in the community? 

Please see with this newsletter and previous newsletters, details of activities and events taking place in our 

community. 

Detail of a Summer Sport Camp at Linacre Primary School in July and August are included today. 
Please note: We are happy to share information that we receive about events going on for children and parents in the local 

community. This should not be viewed as an endorsement from the school. 

 

School Nurse - virtual drop-in 

Our School Nurse (Christine Williams) is holding virtual drop-in sessions on Monday 7th July from 10.00 – 11.30a.m. 

and 2.30 – 4.00p.m. 

 

Cycling/using scooters on the school grounds 

I am sorry to report that a small number of children are still riding their bikes or scooters on paths on the school 

grounds and in the car park. 

Children must walk their bikes or scooters when they come through whichever entrance gate they use. 

 
 

http://www.thegrangeprimary.com/
http://www.tempest-orders.co.uk/


Nursery Matters 

Would you like your child to attend our Nursery? - Parents/carers of children who have their third birthday 

before 31st March 2026 may now apply for a Nursery place. Application forms are available from the main school 

office. 

Nursery Leavers’ Graduation – The Nursery Graduation on Wednesday 9th July is only for those children who 

will be leaving our Nursery at the end of this term. 

Nursery – end of term – As always, Nursery term ends on the day before the final day for the rest of the 

school. This is to enable Nursery staff to hold an induction day for new Nursery starters. Nursery term end on 

Thursday 17th July. 

 

Dates for your diary – Summer Term 2025 
 

Wednesday 9th July  Nursery Leavers’ Graduation 

Tuesday 15th July  Leavers’ Performance at 7pm 

Thursday 17th July  Leavers’ Prom  

    Term ends for children in Nursery 

Friday 18th July   Term ends at 1.30 p.m. 

 

With my very best wishes  

Daniel Hains – Headteacher 

 



 



  



 



 



  



 



 



 



 


